
Friday, December 22 from 6 p.m. 
until Tuesday, January 2 at 7 a.m.

The Department of Public Safety will continue to provide 
security services 24 hours a day during the holiday closures.

The college is closed during this time.
However, select student spaces 

remain open:

L-building commons will remain open 24 hours a day from 
Dec. 22nd through to Jan. 2nd  except for Dec. 28th when 
L-building commons will be completely closed from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m.

LAKESHORE:

NORTH:

HOLIDAY CLOSURE

LRC 3rd �oor will remain open 24 hours a day from Dec. 22nd

through to Jan. 2nd.




